
Dear 4th Graders,

Welcome to 4th grade! I am so excited

to have you in our class! My name is

Mrs. Krull. This is my 2nd year

teaching 4th grade at Clinton Christian

School. We are going to have a fabulous

year!

I live in Milford with my

husband, Shad, our three

children, Madelyn (10), Isaac

(8), and Eli (6), our dog,

Ginger, and many goats and

barn cats. Some of my

favorite things are coffee,

reading, gardening, swimming,

Reese’s peanut butter cups,

and tacos. :) I can’t wait to

learn what your favorite

things are!

We are going to learn so much this year and I am excited to learn alongside you.  If you

ever have any questions, please feel free to email me at skrull@ccsgoshen.org.  I pray your

summer break is enjoyable and you are excited and ready to come back to school!

Blessings!

Mrs. Krull
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